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HEERF Grant III (ARP) Reporting 

This report provides information regarding Ohio Northern University’s receipt and use of the Higher 

Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF) III Grants to Students to make emergency grants to ONU 

students. The following is provided in accordance with U.S. Department of Education reporting 

requirements. 

 Ohio Northern University was not required to submit an application for the HEERF III Grant in 

accordance with federal guidance. ONU received its HEERF III 


